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Claire Swanson

From: Ed Scofield
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 8:34 AM
To: Claire Swanson
Cc: Jeffrey Thorsby; Jim Mathias; Erin Sullivan
Subject: RE: Received Applications for South County MAC

Hi Claire, 
I confirm the appointments of both Jeff Pettitt and Jamie Jones.  Jeff will be confirmed as a regular member, while Jamie 
will be confirmed as an alternate. 
I hope to find a member associated with the Alta Sierra area to fill the remaining open position. 
Their position will be confirmed upon the approval of the full Board of Supervisors. 
 
Ed Scofield 
Supervisor, District II 
Eric Rood Administrative Center 
950 Maidu Avenue 
Nevada City, CA 95959-8617 
530-265-1480 
 
 
 

From: Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 11:04 AM 
To: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Jeffrey Thorsby <Jeffrey.Thorsby@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Received Applications for South County MAC 
 
Hello Supervisor Scofield,  
 
Additionally, we have received the application from Jeff Pettitt for the SCMAC. Please confirm the approval for the 
appointments, if regular or alternate as well as the effective date of the appointments. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Claire Swanson 

Board Clerk II | Nevada County Board of Supervisors 

 
 
 

From: Claire Swanson  
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 11:45 AM 
To: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Jeffrey Thorsby <Jeffrey.Thorsby@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Received Applications for South County MAC 
 
Hello Supervisor Scofield, 
 



2

We have received an application from Jaime Jones for the SCMAC. Please confirm approval of the appointment, regular 
or alternate member and the effective date. Once confirmed we can place the item on the upcoming 5/23 BOS meeting 
for acknowledgement.  
 
As note, we have not yet received an application from Jeff Pettitt.  
 
Thank you, 

 
 


